From: donotreply@uttlesford.gsov.uk <donotreply@uttlesford.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 April 2023 09:21

To: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk>

Subject: Comments for Planning Application UTT/23/0950/PINS

Comments summary

Dear Sir/Madam,
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 30/04/2023 9:21 AM from Mr Mark Walledge.

Application Summary

Address: Land Tilekiln Green Great Hallingbury

Consultation on S62A/2023/0017 - Development of the site to create an open logistics

Proposal: facility with associated new access and ancillary office and amenity facilities

Case Officer: Madeleine Jones

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mr Mark Walledge

Email: I

Address: .
Comments Details

_Cr);r’r;r:nenter Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons for

comment:

Comments: Once again, we find ourselves confronted with a further application from Wren Kitchens,

having been successfully refused on 2 previous occasions, is it not possible to confirm that
under no circumstances would their plans be acceptable!! | understand they have approache
the Home Secretary to further their plans, | do hope that Uttlesford stay strong as they have
done so previously. The negative effects on the environment, the chaos to an already over
busy junction and the danger to the local population caused by increased traffic movements,
plus 24 hour noise surely mean such an application must fail again.

Kind regards








